
Cawthornes Endowed Primary school  

Weekly Newsletter—15th December 2017 

 

News and Events: 

Facebook Page 

Our new Facebook page will be going live after the         

holidays.  We will be using the page to share all the        

exciting things the children are doing at school.  No last 

names will be used to identify children.  If you do not 

want your child’s photo to be included on any of the posts 

please let school know.  The page is not going to be used 

as a two way communication tool. 

Awards Assembly 

Awards assembly will take place on Tuesday 19th           

December at 2.45pm for a celebration of this term. All are 

welcome to attend.  

Christmas Lunch and Party 

This will take place on Wednesday 20th December with 

the children helping to prepare the lunch.  We are asking 

for a donation of £3 per child to help cover the cost.  This 

can be paid online.  

Pantomime Trip & Nativity Arrangements  

The children are going to watch Aladdin at The Dukes The-

atre in Lancaster on Thursday 21st December.  The show 

starts at 2pm and is expected to finish around 4pm.  If you 

wish to collect your child from the theatre please let us 

know.  If not we will be back at school at approximately  

4:45.  The children then need to be back at the village hall 

ready for the nativity performance at 6:30pm.  

Speech and Language Therapy Drop– In Sessions 

A list of dates and times is attached—if you need a refer-

ral form please contact the school office. 

Viral Gastroenteritis—thankyou for your help in keeping 

children off school this week until they are fully recovered 

(symptom free for 48 hours). 

Next week at Cawthorne’s: 

Week Beginning  

18th  December 2017 

No after school clubs  

Monday: 

Tuesday: 

Awards Assembly 2:45pm  

Wednesday: 

Party Day Christmas lunch 

made in school for all chil-

dren. 

Thursday: 

No swimming 

Pantomime Trip (see note 

opposite) 

Nativity Performance 7pm 

Refreshments served from 

6:30pm 

Friday: 

School closes after lunch at 

1pm. In the morning there 

will be a  DVD with popcorn 

and pizza as a treat (free for 

all children) and so we have 

cancelled all pre-ordered 

lunches for this day. 



Future dates for your diary: 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 19th December— 

Awards Assembly - 2.45pm 

Wednesday 20th December— 

Christmas lunch and party  

Thursday 21st December—

Pantomime trip 

Nativity Production 7pm—please 

note change of date from         

previous letters (Mince pies, tea 

and coffee available from 

6:30pm—there is no interval 

during the performance) 

Friday 22nd December—      

School closes for Christmas at 

1pm 

School re-opens on Monday 8th  

January 2018. 

Tuesday 16th January—Friends 

Meeting 7:30pm  

 

 

 

 

Celebration Corner: 

A special mention and thanks go to Sam F and Adam 

for their beautiful singing during the Carol Service on 

Wednesday evening. 

 

Happy birthday to Daisy and Matilda who have both 

had their birthdays this week. 

Messages from the teachers : 

 

Mrs Wright:  

 

Children will be getting changed into their Nativity 

costumes at the Village Hall before the performance 

starts. 

 

 

Mr Corbett: 

There will be new reading targets as soon as school 

breaks up for Christmas  so children can get a head 

start over the holidays. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New 

Year from all the staff and         

Governors of Cawthornes           

Endowed Primary School. 

 


